


   
 

   
 

information was to be included.  If you want this partially completed document, notwithstanding the absence 
of any different information, please let us know. 
 
We have withheld small extracts in the Introductory media briefing, namely: 

• limited comments in relation to media issues – withheld to maintain the effective conduct of public affairs 
through continued free and frank expression by staff when giving internal briefings (OIA, s 9(2)(g)); and 
also to protect the privacy of individuals (OIA, s 9(2)(a)). 

 
Questions 

Please let me know if you have any questions about our decision under the Official Information Act.  You will 

also be aware that you have the right, in accordance with s 28 of the OIA, to complain to the Ombudsman 

regarding our assessment of your OIA request. 

 

I note that Andrew Park is also available to contact in the first instance in relation to any questions you have 

about the information.  You’ll appreciate, that these documents were not created for public statement of the 

FMA’s positions or plans.  Naturally the FMA’s position and plans on a number of the matters covered in the 

document will have progressed and changed since the date the documents were prepared.  This includes the 

information about the FMA’s Vision and Purpose which are currently under reviewed and we envisage the 

refreshed Vision and Purpose will be published when finalised. 

 

 

Ngā mihi 

 
Natalie Muir 

Principal Adviser, Governance 




































































































































































